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LOTTO 68 Returns  
Safety Reminder 
 

 
LOTTO 68 - Nanaimo-Ladysmith Schools Foundation is pleased to offer the 
annual LOTTO 68 - 50/50 draw to all staff.  Last year, the Foundation awarded 
$9,000 to graduating students and lucky winners took home the same. 
 
Download the application form today.  If you have any questions, please contact 
Crystal Dennison or Sandra Scott at 250 753-4074 or 
crystal.dennison@sd68.bc.ca. 
 
If you were part of last year’s draw, you must resubmit a new form each year. The 
Foundation says thanks for your interest and support of students in Nanaimo 
Ladysmith Public Schools. 
 

 
SCHOOL SAFETY – Nanaimo RCMP is reminding drivers to slow down in school 
zones. A 30km/h speed limit is in effect in school zones from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. on 
school days. Drivers should also keep in mind that excessive speeding in a school 
zone (70 km/hr in a 30 km/hr zone) may lead to their vehicle being impounded 
for seven days.  
 
Tips to share with your students: 
 

 Use designated crossing points and follow crossing signals where 
available  

 Dress to be seen – daylight hours are decreasing, so wear brighter colours 
or reflective material whenever possible  

 Always be aware of your surroundings 

 Leave ample time to get to school to avoid rushing and potential falls and 
mishaps 
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